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As a rural Oregonian with disabilities and young children, I oppose any changes to 

our current method of vote by mail elections in Oregon. By making vote by mail the 

standard, rather than optional, we, as Oregonians, honor and recognize the 

importance of hearing the voices of all citizens regardless of physical capabilities.  


